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Dear Editor , 

We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “ Invasive species Lemna L. (Lemnaceae) in the flora of Bulgaria” for consideration by the Periodicum biologorum. 
We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere. We confirming that all authors concur

with the submission and the survey has no conflicting ethical issues.
In this paper, we described on a new found (invasive) species of genus Lemna L. (Lemnaceae) from different parts of Bulgaria.
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Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
K. Velichkova
